
Lorraine Monroe 
 

Please fully clean up the Marsh site. Edmonds appreciates the gem the Marsh is for wildlife. I have
volunteered with the Park Stewards and the DOT Highway clean up to help with cleaning the
Marsh. You could allow us to continue to get the surface nightshade and invasives out of your way
to properly restore this amazing location. Thank you for making this right.


